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DX/DY HVAC UPGRADES  

AHU-8DY Replacement  
 

 
In support of the Concourse DX/DY HVAC Upgrades program, Air Handler Unit AHU-8DY 

replacement is scheduled to occur nightly starting Monday, December 12, beginning at approximately 

9:01 p.m. lasting until approximately 4:00 a.m. Work is scheduled to be completed on Wednesday, 

December 21, 2022.  The total duration of the work is approximately eight nights. 

 

During this time, a majority of the upper and lower levels of Concourse DY will be impacted. The 

following specific areas/tenants are anticipated to be impacted during this outage. 

 

• Lower level spaces for Delta Airlines, Alaska Airlines, and Allegiant Airlines 

• Delta operations center 

• Existing RTU-2 served from Concourse D Chiller Plant (to be demolished) 

• Gate D21 closed to RON Operations 

• Concourse DY food court & central circulating spaces closed to Public and Employees 

 

If the work for replacing AHU-8DY scheduled for December 12 is unable to occur, this event will be 

rescheduled to occur on the alternate date of Tuesday, December 13 between the hours of 9:01 p.m. to 

4:00 a.m. nightly (for a total duration of approximately eight nights). 

 

Work is being coordinated with affected tenants and Maryland Aviation Administration offices. 

 

If there should be an interruption to electrical or HVAC services unexpectedly outside of the noted dates 

and times, please contact the Building Maintenance Supervisor’s office at 410-859-7200.   

 

The point of contact is Niqui Clark, Resident Engineer (Hill International) at 602-326-8880 (cell). 
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